
         Year 6 End of Term Information 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The summer is getting closer, and this is a busy time for our Year 6 in school, as they prepare for 

transition to the JLV and to say goodbye to Eastlea. Although government restrictions are still in place, 

we feel it is important that the children have the chance to finish their primary schooling properly and 

therefore we have planned a number of events for them.    

Firstly, we are really pleased to inform you that we have been invited to a transition morning at the 

JLV on Tuesday 29th June. We think that it is important that the children have the opportunity to walk 

the route to the High School, so we will need them to be at Eastlea for 8am to allow time for us to do 

this.  The children will walk up to the JLV with the Year 6 staff who will be joining them for their visit.  

Our session at the JLV will finish at 10.30am so we will have plenty of time to walk back to Eastlea in 

time for lunch. The children will need to be in full school uniform for this day so that they make a smart 

and positive first impression on their new teachers.  They will also need their school bag with them as 

there will be resources which they will take away with them at the end of the morning.  

Next of course, the majority are very much looking forward to their two residential activity days at the 

beginning of July!  Final details for this will be sent out a little nearer the time and if anyone still has 

money to pay then please can we have this asap.  Thank you! 

In the last week of term, we are also hoping to celebrate their time at 

Eastlea with a socially distanced Leavers’ celebration in the school 

playground on Tuesday 13th July from 3.30pm.  The children are 

putting a lot of work into preparing for this event and will stay back after 

school on the day ready to welcome you as their guests – a separate 

invitation for parents/families will follow. 

And finally, as well as several school events for the end of term we are also planning a Year 6 

Leavers’ meal at Sambucas after school on Thursday 15th July (which is their last Eastlea Golden 

Day!) The children will have the chance to go home after Golden Day (we propose to allow them all 

to leave at 3pm that afternoon) so that they can get changed and return to school for 4.00pm where 

we will walk them up to Sambucas.  There is nothing to pay for this as school will be funding their 

meal as a thank you for being a fantastic year group!  We do hope that everyone can attend and there 

will be a separate letter about this nearer the time to make their menu choice and indicate their 

arrangements for getting home – after the meal the children will need to be collected from 

Sambucas at 6pm.  

We do hope that the last few weeks of their time at Eastlea are going to be good ones and provide 

them with many more memories which they will take from their time with us, 

Thank you, 

Mrs Stafford 

 


